Mr Russ Williams

c/o Corrigans Guildford House 20 Queens Road Coventry CV1 3EG

Date: 1st February 2010

Dear Russ,

Re: Insurance Institute of Coventry Annual Dinner – 29/01/10

I just wanted to say a big thank you for your entertaining set on Friday evening. You really added something to the event and everyone has said how brilliant you were – "a breath of fresh air" as someone kindly pointed out.

I won't hesitate to recommend you to my friends and colleagues and would like to thank you once again for making our event one to remember.

Yours sincerely,

Gill Sherry, ACII Dinner Secretary